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POICE DEPARTMENT REPLACES PATROL VEHICLE

The Lake Tansi Police Department recently acquired a 2013 Chevrolet Tahoe police package patrol 
vehicle to replace an aging unit that had reached the end of its serviceable life. The replacement vehicle
was purchased from a company that specializes in locating low mileage used police package vehicles 
and going thru them to make any repairs needed to bring the vehicle to near new condition. It is four-
wheel drive which will allow the Department to continue to serve the community even in inclement 
weather. This vehicle replaces the last non police package vehicle the Department had in the fleet. 
When a vehicle is a police package vehicle, it means that it has systems in place that are especially 
designed for heavy service such as heavy-duty suspension, and a beefed-up electrical system. These 
features enable the vehicles to hold up better in 24/7 service for an extended time. The Department 
would like to express sincere appreciation to the Lake Tansi Property Owner’s Association Board of 
Directors for providing the needed funds to obtain this vehicle to help us continue to serve our 
community.

 

Anthony Brown, Chief of Police


